
Golf Villas Landscape Association 
 

 

 

Members of the Board  

March 2022 – March 2023 
 

 

          Gene Rado *                           President 

 

          Steve Matzke  **                       Vice President 

 

           Debbie Tyo  **   Secretary 

 

           Kathleen Zuege *  Treasurer 

 

           Larry McGoldrick  **  Director 

 

            

 

 

  *  Term expires March 2024 

 ** Term expires March 2023 

 

 

Note:  Elections for new Directors to be held yearly as required. 

For regular Board Meetings and the Annual Meeting schedule(s) click on the Calendar Link. 

 

 

Golf Villas Website: 

 

www.gvlapreserve.com 

 


